The Wexford County Democratic Party met January 10, 2024 as the party meets every 2nd Wednesday of each month.  New officers were elected and seated.  After the meeting was concluded, the monthly program was presented by John Helge.  John is the Chair of the Manistee County Democratic Party.  John was invited to give the Wexford Dems ideas on how to move forward and help become more of a factor in Wexford County politics.  Judy Cunningham, Treasurer of the Manistee Party, also attended and offered suggestions and insight into the financial responsibilities of County Parties.
